

June 6, 2016

Mr. Jeff Bergquist SKC Construction P.O. BOX 503 West Dundee, IL 60118

Re:

**Award of Contract** 

2016 Joint Crack Filling Program

Dear Mr. Bergquist:

On Friday, May 20, the 2016 Joint Crack Filling Program bid opening was held at the Village of Cary. SKC Construction was the lowest bidder with a total calculated year 1 base bid of \$207,900.00. The contract for the 2016 Joint Crack Filling Program is awarded to SKC Construction, with an Effective Date of Award of June 6, 2016.

The Village of Algonquin, Village of Cary, City of McHenry, and City of Woodstock will provide individual contracts based on their specific quantities as outlined in the RFB. Individual municipal contact information can be found in the original RFB.

Thank you for participating in 2016 Joint Crack Filling Program. We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

THE VILLAGE OF CARY

Erik D. Morimoto, P.E., P.T.O.E.

Erih D. Morinoto

Director of Public Works / Village Engineer

cc:

Bob Mitchard, Director of Public Works, Village of Algonquin Jon Schmitt, Director of Public Works, City of McHenry Jeff Van Landuyt, Director of Public Works, City of Woodstock